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Minneapolis Public Schools closes all buildings, 
moves to e-learning for students Feb. 22 - 24  

MINNEAPOLIS– February 21, 2023– Due to the upcoming winter storm, Minneapolis Public Schools 
(MPS) will close buildings and move to e-learning for all students for the remainder of this week,  
Feb. 22 - 24, 2023.  
 
All MPS-sponsored and/or school-sponsored programs will be closed:  

● Minneapolis Kids 

● MPS Community Education classes  

● adult education classes 

● early childhood programs 

● athletics 

● all other activities and events 

● school board meetings scheduled for tonight, Feb. 21, have been canceled and will be 

rescheduled    

 
Students will receive details from their school and/or teacher about e-learning activities, school start and 
end times and teacher availability to communicate with students. 
 
Although MPS is experiencing technical difficulties with some systems, technology that supports e-

learning is still accessible, including Google Meet, Google Classroom, SeeSaw, Clever, Teams and 

Outlook.  

 
Resources while schools are closed are available on our website.  
 

# # # 
About Minneapolis Public Schools 
Minneapolis Public Schools, located in Minnesota’s largest city, is an urban school district with schools in 
or near every Minneapolis neighborhood. We embrace diversity in our students, staff and programs, 
working hard to accelerate learning in everything we do. From early childhood education to early college 
credits and career preparation, MPS promises a safe, welcoming environment in which learners can grow 
to become confident global citizens. Learn more at mpls.k12.mn.us.  
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